
School Newsletter                                  13th May 2022

Hello everyone, 

I want to use this edition of the school newsletter to say a massive 
well done to our incredible year 6 children.  

This week they, and all other year 6 children up and down the country, took their SATs 
tests. 

The children were amazing – they showed true CARE for their learning. They have 
worked so hard!  Their attitude towards the tests and their learning has been 

phenomenal—it is the kind of attitude that BELONGS here! The tests were not easy—but the children 
PERSEVERED—they never gave up and nothing phased them! 

I do not need to see the results of the tests to know that they have SUCCEEDED—they have shown 
that with their attitude and behaviour! The pride I have for them is overwhelming! 
 

However, we know that our children could never have got to this point without 
the hard work and dedication of the incredible teachers and support staff in Year 
6. They have worked tirelessly to ensure that your children have the best life 
chances—that they are the best versions of themselves. So thank you to the staff 
too!  

 

A big thank you to all of the other staff who helped the year 6s during the SATs 
week! Remember, parents and carers, that we are always here for you. Please do 
not hesitate to come and speak to us if you need anything!  

Message from Mr T 

Attendance  
We are keeping a very close eye on attendance  and can’t 
stress enough how important it is that children are in 
school everyday and on time. 
If your child is off school please make sure you ring the school office 
to let them know ASAP. 
Attendance Winners this week are: 
 

Foundation: FMW—94.4% 
 

Key Stage 1:  2LD/LF—97.1% 
 

Lower Key Stage 2: 3CE—97.3% 
 

Upper Key Stage 2: 6DS—100%   
 

 

 
 
 

Year 6 residential  - Weds 
18th to Fri 20th May  
 
Half term—Mon 30th May to 
Friday 3rd June  
 
Summer Fair—Sat 25th June 
 
Last day of term before 
Summer holiday—Thurs 7th 
July 



Newsround comes to BCPS 

We were really privileged and lucky to have 
De’Graft Mensah (a Newsround presenter) and 
Georgina Bowman (Newsround Deputy Editor) 
visit our school. After a tour around our 
incredible school, De'Graft held an assembly for 
our year 4, 5 and 6 children. He answered the 
children's questions and shared his journey to 
being a presenter for BBC Newsround! A true role 
model for our children! 

 Watch out for the BookBus! 
 

The BookBus is a mobile library service for 
children 0-11 years and makes weekly stops at 
over 30 locations in the city. 

The BookBus will stop on Wellinger Way 
every Thursday 3.00—3.25pm 

 
The service is free to join and use, and you get 
your very own BookBus 

library membership card. 
Come and have fun and 

borrow story books, poetry, 
information and joke 

books and much more! 

Books, Books, Books 
 

Last week the Scholastic Book Fair came to the 
school. All children had the  chance to visit, explore 
reading some of the books and find their 

favourites. It was AMAZING to see so many of you come to visit 
the book fair after school with your parents and thank you to 
anyone that bought books or stationary. We hope you enjoy 
your news books and can’t wait to welcome the bookfair back 
again next year. Thank you for organising this Miss Shaw! 

Come and join us at our Summer Fair 

At BCPS on Saturday 25th June 

10am—1pm  
It will be a fun-filled family day raising money for 

the school. There will be stalls, games, 

tomabolas, soak the teacher, refreshments and 

much much more … 

We can’t wait to see you there! 

 

 

An E-Safety reminder 

that SnapChat is 

restricted to 12+ on the app store.  

 

We regularly teach the children in school that 

they need to be careful about who they accept as 

friends on social platforms and only accept friend 

requests from people they know in real life.   

 

Please remind your children they MUST NOT 

send any threatening or unkind messages over 

snap chat. This is cyber bullying and will be taken 

very seriously by the school if it comes to our 

attention. 

BCPS Summer Fair  



 


